
 

                       ‘Where Learning is Fun’                        

  

  

Monday 11th March 2024 

North Wiltshire Schools Music Festival 

Dear Parent/Carer 

The North Wiltshire Schools Music Festival is a cluster wide celebration of music education and the 

performing arts.  Our school is performing an individual song along with two ‘mass songs’ performed 

with all other schools taking part. 

We very much hope your child is enjoying being part of this festival and is looking forward to the 

concert at the RWB Academy on the evening of Monday 25th March 2024. 

Please bring your child to the main reception at RWBA at 4.10pm where they will be met by our staff. 

They need to be dressed in full, clean school uniform and bring a light packed tea (sandwich, 

crisps/cereal bar, fruit) and a water bottle with them. Time has been allocated between the dress 

rehearsal and the evening performance for the children to have a break. 

The main doors will open to the audience at 5.30pm with the hall opening at 5:45pm. The festival 

starts at 6pm 

There will be some stalls in the main thoroughfare where parents/carers will have an opportunity to 

speak to local music organisations which offer opportunities to young musicians.  The concert is 

expected to finish at approximately 7pm. 

Due to the size of the venue, each school has been allocated 1 ticket per child performing. Whilst we 

understand this may be disappointing, we will be recording our performance to share at a later date. If 

you DO NOT require your ticket, please return it to the school office ASAP as we may be able to 

reallocate it. 

If you have any questions, please let us know and we hope that you and your family enjoy the event. 

Mrs Baker 

Music Subject Lead 

Wootton Bassett Infants’ School 
High Street 

Royal Wootton Bassett 

Wiltshire 

SN4 7BS 

Tel: 01793 852254 

Email: admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Alison Pass 
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